
 
 

 

Prep School 
 
Transition count in 2s, 5s, and 10s! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This half term, Transition have moved on to a VERY tricky maths topic – multiplication and 

division! 

First, the children practised counting in 2s, 5s and 10s. Miss Bryant and I have been so 

impressed by how quickly the children have grasped this skill -  we have some excellent 

mathematicians in Transition! 

We will move on to look at making and adding equal groups before tackling doubles and 

sharing.  

All of these skills will help the children to begin to understand multiplication and division 

ready to become TT Rockstars in Lower 1! 

 

Miss Beth Hayter and Miss Alice Bryant 

 


